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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is that time of year again! We are excited to bring you news of our plans for World Book Day 2025. 
This year we will be: 
 

• Dressing up as our favourite book characters 

• Taking part in a BIG SPONSERED READING CHALLENGE and 

• Enjoying many fun, reading-linked activities on the Big Day itself. 
 
We hope you and your children will be as excited by these activities as we are.  
Please look out for more details about our BIG SPONSERED READING CHALLENGE in the next few weeks. 
 
In the meantime, get creative with your costume ideas. There is no need or requirement to buy a costume 
as it is always great to see children taking part in making elements of their costume themselves. Try using 
craft skills to decorate a T-shirt for example, or make a character’s hat or prop. There will be prizes and 
so much more to look forward to. 
 
May I take this opportunity to tell you how successful our new Key Stage 2 ‘Book Collections’ have been 
received this year – by pupils and parents/carers alike. Our Year 3-6 pupils now have brand new selections 
of reading books to inspire their love of reading as well as extend their reading experiences to different 
authors and book genres.  
 
We have also enjoyed some well-attended Reading Breakfasts so far this year, with more to come. Also 
returning this term are our Library Visits. Each class will visit the library to enhance their learning and 
make use of their excellent resources.  
 
Keep looking at our Website pages and Facebook page for current updates. Many thanks for all your 
support with making reading an exciting experience at Stanford Academy. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Mrs J Smith 


